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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 
 

I am delighted to inform you that we successfully 
appointed a Deputy Headteacher this week. Susan 
Buscombe will begin with us in September and we look 
forward to welcoming her into our strong leadership 
team. She has taught at St Mary’s in Falmouth for the 
past 19 years so brings a wealth of experience and skill. 
She is very excited about becoming part of the Holy 
Cross family. 
 

Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils for completing 
the  national Key Stage 2 SATs tests. The teacher and 
support staff have done a wonderful job in giving them 
the confidence and knowledge to cope with what has 
been asked of them. 
 

Years 1 and 5 have visited the Cathedral today to take 
part in a diocesan wide celebration of Our Lady of 
Walsingham. They represented our school so well. 
 

Our congratulations to Benjamin for making it to the 
finals of the BBC 500 Words competition! His story is 
already on the BBC website if you want to listen to it, 
called ’When the Soldiers came.’ You will be 
impressed! He has a visit to Windsor Castle to look 
forward to, so we wish him all the very best for that 
special day. 
 

Please keep in your prayers Miss Mooney who has been 
unwell for some time now. Simon James class is 
currently being taught by Miss Bottomley.  
 

On Sunday, 20 of our pupils will be taking part in the 
Schools Challenge - running the final mile of their 
marathon challenge and being part of the city event. 
Thanks to Mr Flashman, Mrs Haine and Mrs Kirk for 
preparing the children for this event and to Mr Driscoll 
for getting us started. 
 

We await confirmation from the Bishop as to the 
appointment of our Foundation Governors but we have 
our first meeting next week .Lisa Martin moves from 
Parent Governor to a Foundation Governor and that has 
been confirmed. Ryan Cook has been appointed as our 
Parent Governor. Our Foundation Governors are Father 
Jacek, Katy Hammond, Jo Burrows and Ian 
Norsworthy. We are also looking to appoint a co-opted 
governor. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Cotter 
pcotter@maryofthecross.co.uk 

Liturgy in School  

Parents and parishioners are  
invited to join us for liturgy,  
9am, Monday mornings*. 

 
The theme for our prayer and  

worship next week is: 
 

Love One Another 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Jesus, for loving me.  
Help me to love the people I meet, 
then everyone will know that I am 

one of your friends.   

Amen. 

The Friends of  

Holy Cross facebook  

page is now up and 

running!  

 

You can find it by searching:   
 

Friends of Holy Cross  
or  

@holycrossptfa 

 

Any problems signing up, 

 please contact Irene on  

irene.hcptfa@gmail.com 
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Here is a list of some  
important dates  
confirmed for  

this year.  
All information is  
available on our  

website calendar.  

 
Monday 27/05/19 to  
Friday 31/05/19 
Half Term 
 
Monday 03/06/19 to  
Friday 07/06/19 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Monday 10/06/19 
@ 9am 
Whole School  
Pentecost Mass 
 
w/c 13/06/19 
Bikeability Y3 
 
Friday 21/06/19 
Sports Day 
 
Thursday 27/06/19 
Reserve Sports Day 
 
Friday 28/06/19 
Summer Fair 
 
w/c 01/07/19 
Bikeability  
Foundation and Y6 
 
Friday 12/07/19 
End of Year Discos 
 
Tuesday 16/07/19 &  
Wednesday 17/07/19 
Year 6 Leavers’  
Production 
 
Thursday 18/07/19 @ 
1.30pm 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 
 
Friday 19/07/19  
Last day of term 
 
 

1ST— St Teresa 

2ND— St Andrew 

3RD— St Julie 

4TH— St Jude 

 

EACH WEEK, WE RECOGNISE AND  

REWARD THOSE WITH THE HIGHEST 

PERCENTAGE FOR ATTENDANCE 

AND PUNCTUALITY.   

 

THIS WEEK WE SAY WELL DONE TO:  

 

Ross McKenzie—Year 6 

 

Our on time Heroes 

 

 

 

 

JD (FS): Misma & Alfie 

SJ (Y1): Johan 

EC (Y 1/2):  Ruby-May & Gabriela 

RH (Y2): Yuhan & Dominic 

RD (Y3): Joseph & Charlie 

DKS (Y3/4): Jackson 

MM (Y4):  Ryan 

AH (Y5): Jakub & Nina 

RM (Y6):  The whole of Year 6! 

We have just finalised the after school 

clubs for next term with each of Premier 

Sports, Plymouth Argyle and Kidslingo.  

We will let you know as soon as  

booking goes live for each of them, but 

in the meantime if you would like more 

information on what is running next 

term, please see the noticeboard in the 

top playground or visit the school office 

to collect an information leaflet. 

Please remember to  

apply ‘once a day’ sun 

cream to your child  

before sending them in to 

school in the morning.   

Do not send sun cream 

into school as we are not  

allowed to apply it in 

school.  

Thank you.  
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 Plymouth Parent Carer 
Voice events 

 

4th June – Sleep with  

 Cerebra- for Primary age 

children 

For attendance to any of these 

events follow the link below and 

book yourself a place! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/

ppcv-accessing-public-services-

with-cerebra-tickets-

56410915567 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
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Thank you all for your support as always.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mr Cotter and staff 


